Thorold Garden Club

Annual General Meeting

November 15th, 2017

7:00 p.m.

Holy Rosary Hall, Thorold

President Leslie Daniels opened the meeting with a welcome for all.

Minutes from annual meeting 2016

Patsy Ingoldsby asked those whom read the minutes from last year online if there were any corrections or additions?  Hearing none, Patsy made a motion that the minutes be accepted as read.  This was seconded by Deborah Lee, all in favour, carried.

Financial Report

Betty Beck gave the financial report out for review.  Betty then made a motion for the report to be accepted.  Brenda Martin seconded the motion, all in favour, accepted.
Auditors report

Betty Beck made a motion that we accept the report as approved by Siobhan Sawasky and Melissa Nullmeyer.  Seconded by Nikki Szczechura, all in favour, carried.

Proposed Budget and Public Plantings
Betty Beck handed out the proposed budget and public plantings for 2018.  These were accepted by the members.  A motion by Barbara Berry was made for the members to accept all of the director’s plans and activities for the coming year.  Seconded by Dianne Harper, all in favour, carried.

Annual Report

Leslie read the impressive report from the year of 2017.  It was well received.

Nomination of the President, Vice President, board and Auditors
Leslie introduced the District Director Sandy Martin.  Sandy commenced with the election of officers. The members were asked formally to support the board and to help out as much as possible.   Sandy thanked the president, and closed the annual meeting of 2017.
Leslie thanked Sandy for her words of encouragement and conducting of the election. 
Leslie awarded 3, 50 year pins.  This honour was presented to Barbara Berry, Barbara Egerther and Mabel Moss. 

The president thanked everyone for their support.  

The members then moved on to the open meeting, Christmas decorating by our own Nikki Szczchura.

